
PROTECT  OUR
HISTORIC

NEIGHBORHOODS!
Support City Council Adoption of the New

Design Guidelines This Wednesday, July 25th

Wednesday July 25 at about 8:25 p.m. the City Council will consider
adopting a set of guidelines for the design and conservation of
neighborhoods within the historic, 1917 boundaries of Davis (A to L
streets and First to Seventh streets).

Members of the Council need to know that people want to conserve
Davis' historic areas and heritage.

BE  THERE!
THIS IS  THE  IMPORTANT MEETING

You do not have to address the Council. Just being there in force sends the
message.

For more information, go to the City's website on this topic:
http://www.city.davis.ca.us/pcs/history/design/index.htm

Or, contact any of the people listed below.

This flyer was prepared by––and/or is supported by––the following ad hoc assortment
of Old North residents it was possible to contact in recent days:

Harland Banninger, 309 Sixth
Rose Ann Banninger, 309 Sixth
Barb Beals, 651 C
Patricia Browne, 648 B
Christine Cipperly, 626 B
Val Connor, 611 E
Robin Datel, 645 C
David DeYoung, 616 B
Kimberly DeYoung, 616 B
Dennis Dingemans, 645 C
Stan Dundon, 626 B

Kathleen Goody, 603 C
Brelend C. Gowan, 636 B
Peter Gunther,  611 E
John Lofland, 523 E
Lyn Lofland, 523 E
Scott Neeley, 617 D
Dennis Pendleton, 537 D
Dottie Pendleton, 537 D
Dan Quickert, 616 D
Norman Riley, 601 D
Edward Risley, 620 B

Jean Risley, 620 B
Jean Rissman, 637 C
Mary Romero, 509 E
Stepanie Sakai, 636 B
Elisabeth Sherwin, 612 C
Amy Taul, 530 E
Karl Taul, 530 E
Bev Wilcox, 648 C
Angela Willson, 301 Sixth
Kay Wooden, 512 E
Wes Wooden, 512 E


